
Victoria Priola 
Club Drive, Wildwood Point 

Victoria would like to put her expertise and experience to work for Wildwood Point HOA to help maintain the beauty of 
our community on the lake and preserve our precious resources. Wildwood Point and Lake Gaston should continue to be 
affordable and accessible to the members of our community. 

Victoria has served as president, officer(s), and on various committees of HOA boards and continues to serve a not-for-
profit for children and families confronting homelessness. She has both practical and legal experience working with 
HOAs and not-for-profits managing finances, promoting overall development and improvements, and establishing 
governance. She is an attorney practicing business law with experience in real estate and associations (including HOAs). 
She also comes to us with the know-how to work with local, county, and state agencies in matters of permitting, zoning, 
and land development and use. Her legal practice includes litigation where she has successfully represented associations 
and property owners. She lives between Lake Gaston and Richmond, VA and has been on the lake for five years. 

 

Christopher Waltz 
Hardwood Ct, Wildwood Point 
 
My family has been at the lake since 1968 and in Wildwood point since 1971, my wife Becky and I have owned our 

property since 1987. I am a past board member, and I do have a lot of history with Wildwood Point and Lake Gaston. I 

have a degree in Mechanical Engineering and Becky, and I have been in business since 2000 with our own technical sales 

company which serves the commercial HVAC market and we cover the state of Virginia with offices in Smithfield and 

Richmond, VA. 

 

Eric Holocker 
Cherry Ct, Wildwood Point 
 
I have served on the board since last September and have enjoyed serving the community. My wife Kris and I have been 

vacationing at Lake Gaston since 2006. We rented a house in Wildwood Point, and we fell in love with the 

neighborhood. In June of 2022 we retired and moved from Maryland to Lake Gaston permanently. I retired after 27 

years as a Police Sergeant with the Howard County Police Department. Since being permanent residents, we have spent 

time helping out neighbors with projects, working on our house, and hosting friends and family at our house. I recently 

opened a grass cutting business to keep me busy. 

 

Charles “Chuck” Horne, Jr. 
Hickory Point, Wildwood Point 
 

USAF Veteran Retired from Pfizer Pharmaceuticals after 35 years of service. I reside on our family farm in Battleboro, NC 

in Edgecombe County which is about 50 mins from LKG. We enjoy spoiling our dogs, cats and horses here! My wife’s 

parents, Bob and Lorraine Marriott, purchased their WWP property in 1983 and completed building their house in 1987. 

Robin and I are now responsible for the lake property and are very fortunate and honored to do so. My hobbies include 

woodworking, hunting, fishing, and working outside. My wife and I love LKG and have been coming to Wildwood Point 

for many years. 

 


